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School Messaging Service 
 

The school are considering buying 

into a system where text messages 

can be sent to parents. Should we 

decide to adopt such an approach, we 

will need to have up to date phone 

numbers for all parents.  Data 

sheets, which show all of your 

contact details, will be sent home 

soon. Please ensure that all of your 

details are correct and return these 

to the school office as soon as 

possible. 

Parents Evening 
 

Monday 17th and Tuesday 18th October, 15:30-18:00 
 

Please sign up for an appointment with your child’s teacher.  If you are unable to 

make your appointment, please call the school office so the teacher can be made 

aware and the slot offered to somebody else.  

Please note: we aim to finish at 6pm as many of our staff travel from 

afar.  For this reason we will not be admitting any parents into the building 

after 17:45 on either night to ensure a prompt finish. 

Secondary School 

Applications 
The deadline for online applications for 

Secondary School is Friday 31st 

October.  Please speak to the Year 6 

team or the school office if you have 

any questions regarding your 

application 
 

Family Photographs 
If you plan to order your family 

photographs, please remember that 

the final deadline for photo money is 

Friday 14th October at 16:00 
 

Informing the School Office 
Please remember, should you need to 

contact the school, the telephone 

number you should use is 0207 476 

3559.  Please ensure that you inform 

the office, in good time, if another 

parent is going to collect your 

child.  Please also inform us if you are 

using ‘Golden Kids Club’ after school 

provision to collect your child.  

 
Our StandbyMe fundraising current 

total is £929. Thank you for all of 

your kind donations.  We will still be 

fundraising right up until half term. 



‘Lateness’ of pupils. 
The office has noticed a growing 

increase in pupil lateness, 

particularly in Reception & Year 6. 

Can you please ensure your child is in 

school on time. 

PE Kits 

It is concerning to hear how many 

children are not bringing their PE kits 

to school.  Please ensure that you 

know when your child’s PE lesson is 

and that their kit is in school.  

Back to the 1940s 
Thursday afternoon - 13-30 to 14:50 

Year 6 will be hosting a 1940’s tea-party 

tomorrow afternoon.  Parents from all 

classes are invited. The cost is 50p for 

children and £1 for adults.  This promises 

to be a truly spectacular event with our 

oldest pupils providing Lindy Hop dance 

lessons as well.  Mum’s and Dads bring your 

dancing shoes!  

And a last call for cake donations 

from Year 6 please! 

 

 


